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To Be or Not to Be a Good Citizen

Giving Access to Equal Medical Care to the Unprivileged Children
MOU Signing to Establish a "Social Pediatric Clinic"

As a response to the disastrous aftermaths of Beirut explosion and to take part in the

national efforts to overcome its detrimental effects, as well as the economic meltdown

and the multidimensional crises the country is witnessing, "Hotel-Dieu de France" and

“Fondation Diane”  recently signed a Memorandum of Understanding to establish a

"Social Pediatric Clinic" dedicated to providing the underprivileged children with

medicinal care, physical health and psychosocial services, at no cost, with a nominal

registration fee. Read more

https://mailchi.mp/c32586c4cba5/fondation-diane-e-newsletter-december-2021?e=[UNIQID]
https://www.fondation-diane.org/news#SocialPediatricClinic


Tackling Waste from its different perspectives
A Zoom Webinar, Organized by CEEDD and AUF

The Chair of "Fondation Diane" for Education in Eco-citizenship and Sustainable

Development (CEEDD) and the "Agence Universitaire de la Francophonie" (AUF) are

proud to invite you to a webinar taking place on Dec 9th and 10th, 2021 to discuss

with researchers and professionals the latest challenges, proposed solutions, and an

overview on waste. Read more

Growing the Green Ecosystem
Organizing the “First Annual EcoSwitch Festival” for Green Enterprises

https://www.fondation-diane.org/news


Our "First Annual EcoSwitch Festival for Eco-entrepreneurs in Lebanon" was a real

success!  Organized by "Fondation Diane" and the "EcoSwitch Coalition", the festival

welcomed over 65 online participants and 80 people at the networking event.

It was so refreshing and motivating to see young and not-so-young green

entrepreneurs meet, mingle, chat, learn, exchange, explore and even look into

collaboration options! Read more

* This event is supported by SwitchMed, an EU funded program, and YLEAP (Youth Learning,

Entrepreneurship and Innovation Program) funded by the Asfari Foundation.

Helping Women Overcome Domestic Violence
MOU Signing on the “Gender Based Violence” Training of Trainers

Woman empowerment and gender equality are at the center of our mission. In this context,

the Chair of “Fondation Diane” for Education on Eco-citizenship and Sustainable

Development (CEEDD) signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the United Nations

Population Fund (UNFPA) to develop a Gender Based Violence Training of Trainers program.

https://www.fondation-diane.org/news#AnnualEcoSwitchFestival


The MOU signing took place on 16 November 2021 at USJ, in the presence of the Chair

holder, Prof. Fadi El Hage, the UNFPA representatives, Mrs. Asma Kurdahi and Mrs. Nicia el

Dennawi, in addition to the Professor Salim Daccache s.j., Rector of USJ. Read more

Following Environmental Awareness Progress in the World

COP26: Any Progress in the Climate Change Status?

The world is calling for a climate emergency! Limiting global warming to 1.5 Celsius degrees

is the goal and the urgent need that the world leaders stressed on during the “2021 United

Nations Climate Change Conference” - more commonly referred to as  COP26 – that was

held recently in Glasgow.

We should never stop fighting climate change, the main cause behind the wildfires taking

place locally and globally. Together, we can save our planet! Read more

Reviving Citizens' Motivation
Organizing the Independence Competition

https://www.fondation-diane.org/news#GenderBasedViolence
https://www.fondation-diane.org/news#COP26


Despite this critical time of crisis, “Fondation Diane” launched, in the occasion of our

independence day, an activation over its social media platforms to restore to the Lebanese

the lost vigor of a people who knew once how to win their independence 78 years ago. The

activation was very interactive and the participants’ feedback was very positive, especially

that it included as give-away “Kulluna Lil Watan”, the 1 st Book of Revolution in Images, by

the Founder and President of “Fondation Diane”, Mrs. Diana Fadel. Read more

Awakening the Diaspora's Civic Duties
 Thank You Diaspora

In the same context, “Fondation Diane” would like to thank the diaspora network for

registering to the Lebanese parliamentary elections. Every vote counts, and you will

definitely make a change in the upcoming 2022 elections! Together, let’s start making things

right for our Lebanon. We all deserve a better country; a brighter future! Read more
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